
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 November 2005 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 SPECIAL AMENITY STATUS FOR MARINE PARADE 
 
 A letter was received from Jan Kenny on behalf of the Pegasus Sustainable Development Society Inc 

requesting assistance with establishing Special Amenity Status for Marine Parade. 
 
 The Board decided to let the letter lie on the table and to request that the Community Engagement 

Team seek clarification from the Pegasus Sustainable Development Society Inc about the nature and 
structure of the society and its decision making process. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


